School Improvement Team Meeting
3.3.16

Library magazine subscription renewal - These are not being checked
out. It was decided that we would not renew these next year.

Bus behavior notebooks - in place? Yes and working great! :)

Laptop carts - All teachers are responsible for reporting problems on
laptops. If you use the cart and there are computers from other carts
in there, please put them back in the correct cart. A teacher should
be responsible for putting laptops back in the cart correctly.

Book room-Being proactive taking/returning books quickly and neatly
- Books are being put back in the wrong bags or with the wrong bags.
Please be timely in returning books.

Tourists Reading Incentive Program - When kids set and meet a
reading goal, they can earn 5 tickets to a Tourists game. Deadline is
April 1. Must let them know at that point how many kids met their
goals. Available for any classroom that wants to participate.

Student achievement awards - Are we giving too many? Plotthound
Pack is a way to allow students the opportunity to sharpen the saw
after all of their hard work. Possibly change absences requirement to
a specific number of absences to make it easier to track? We will
think about this for next year.

Lunch- kids complaining about too many chicken items being served
(Rosemary) Fifth graders made their feelings clear on the surveys.
They have organized a boycott of the chicken. These students will
write letters with other options.

Clarification on remediation plan - How will the logistics of this plan
work? Bus drivers, bus riders, GOTR, after school meetings, etc.
Possible solutions: covering for each other on each grade level, not
riding buses to have more teachers available, enlisting teachers/staff
who are not homeroom teachers. Possibly hiring personnel with
remediation money to provide remediation and intervention. Could
this be done before school? during school? after school?



List out which teachers are able to stay on particular days so we can
start there.
Let Mrs. Revis and Mrs. Rogers know if you have bus duty on a
remediation day.
e Approved Smilebox Invite for Central - March 16 at 4:00
e Computer lab possibilities - There is interest in adding laptops rather
than desktops. This would provide enough technology for science
testing. Library Lab - buy laptops instead of desktops (for portability if
needed) - Yes .... Our most recent option is to purchase
Chromebooks so that we can have laptops in each classroom,
chromebooks for testing and continuous student use. PLEASE
share any concerns regarding technology with your grade level
chair immediately. We want to purchase what our school
needs/desires.




